
 

Children in Need on 15.11.2024 

Christmas Fayre on 28.11.2024 

Inset Day on 6.12.2024       

Christmas Concert on 18.12.2024 

Cinema Trip on 19.12.2024 

Inset Day on 20.12.2024 

We have been working hard to develop pupil voice 

within the SSRB this half term. To do this, we have 

established a new SSRB School Council that is made up 

of a class representative whose role is to share the 

ideas and opinions of their peers with staff and the 

SSRB leadership team. Council members have also                                

began working alongside the wider                                      

IHS School Council, representing                          the 

SSRB within the wider school                                        

community. We look forward to                                           

seeing what else the SSRB School                                               

Council achieve this year.  

 

It has been a busy half term for events and trips.          

Here are some pictures to show you what we have 

been up to!

This half term Criw Cymraeg have 

been working hard to improve the 

use of Welsh in and around the 

SSRB. Criw Cymraeg are already 

having a massive impact on 

developing Welsh in the SSRB. This 

includes putting up new bilingual 

signage as well as supporting 

other pupils and staff to use Welsh 

whenever possible.  Don’t forget 

that you can earn a ‘Tocyn Iath’ 

for using your Welsh in the SSRB!                                   

I hope that this message finds you well. I am pleased to 

report that the term is off to a wonderful start, and all of our pupils have settled in well into 

their new classes. A special welcome to our new Year 7 pupils. It’s been great seeing you 

become a part of our SSRB community. It’s great to see so many of our pupils getting involved 

in the SSRB School Council and Criw Cymraeg, their enthusiasm and commitment to school 

life is truly inspiring! As we look ahead to the next half term, we are excited to begin     

preparations for our upcoming concert. The pupils will be working hard to put on a           

fantastic show, we can’t wait to share it with you all. Thank you for your continued               

support, and we look forward to an exciting and productive school year.  


